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 Our Vision:  Expecting Excellence and Innovation, Honoring  Legacy, and Embracing Partnerships. 
 Our Mission:  Expecting Excellence and Integrity from  all, developing Innovative students, 
 strengthened through Partnerships with parents and the community. 

 Child Find is a continuous process of public awareness activities, screening, and evaluation designed 
 to locate, identify, and refer all young children with disabilities who require an Early Intervention 
 Program.  School districts are required to locate, identify and evaluate children with disabilities within 
 their attendance area.  Our child development days will be conducted differently than in previous 
 years.  Children will still have the opportunity to participate in screening for speech and language 
 development, fine and gross motor skills, and overall early childhood development, but we will be 
 scheduling appointments on an individual basis.  All District COVID-19 policies will be followed during 
 appointments. 

 ACCESS testing for English Learners has been completed.  Federal and state laws require that 
 students identified as English Learners be assessed annually to determine their level of English 
 language proficiency (ELP) and ensure that they are progressing in achieving full English proficiency. 


